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VIA EMAIL 
 October 30, 2014 
 
 
 
TO: Regulated Utilities 
 Stakeholders 
 
 

Re:  Review of 2010 Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity  
Application Guideline and the Project Reporting Process and Purposes 

 
By Letter L-41-14 dated August 8, 2014, the British Columbia Utilities Commission (Commission) sought 
comments on recommendations stemming from the Stage 2 Prudency Expenditure Inquiry for the Kettle Valley 
Distribution Source Project Decision and on a draft 2015 Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity 
Application Guideline (Guideline). 
 
The Commission received comments from:  
 

 British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority (BC Hydro),  

 FortisBC Utilities (FBCU) comprised of FortisBC Inc. (FBC), FortisBC Energy Inc. (FEI), FortisBC Energy 
(Vancouver Island) Inc. (FEVI), FortisBC Energy (Whistler) Inc. (FEW), and FortisBC Alternative Energy 
Services Inc. (FAES), 

 Pacific Northern Gas Ltd. (PNG), 

 British Columbia Old Age Pensioners Organization et al. (BCOAPO), Tenants Resource and Advisory 
Centre, Together Against Poverty Society, Council of Senior Citizen's Organizations, Disability Alliance 
BC, and Active Support Against Poverty, 

 The B.C. Sustainable Energy Association and the Sierra Club British Columbia (BCSEA-SCBC), and 

 The Commercial Energy Consumers Association of British Columbia (CEC). 
 
The Commission thanks all those who have provided their comments to date. In Letter L-41-14, the Commission 
stated it may request a second reply comment to help resolve any outstanding issues. BC Hydro and the CEC 
noted that an opportunity to provide reply comments with consideration for other parties’ comments would be 
beneficial. 
 
The Commission requests that any person wishing to provide reply comments on the above must deliver written 
comments to the Commission by no later than Friday, November 21, 2014. 
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All written comments must be delivered to the following address:  
 

British Columbia Utilities Commission 
Sixth Floor, 900 Howe Street 
Vancouver BC V6Z 2N3 
Facsimile:  (604) 660‐1102 
Email:  commission.secretary@bcuc.com 
Web:  www.bcuc.com 

 
All written comments will be placed on the public record and posted to the Commission’s website. 
 
 Yours truly, 
 
 Erica Hamilton 
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